NADOHE

National Association of Diversity Officers in Higher Education

September 24, 2020
Dear Colleagues:

I am forwarding a link to the September 22 Executive Order (EO) issued
by President Trump on diversity training that is directed at federal
contractors, federal agencies and grant recipients of federal funds that
should be reviewed carefully by all. NADOHE issued the following
statement last week, which indicated our opposition to the termination of
DEI education and development:

https://nadohe.memberclicks.net/assets/PressReleases/, NADOHE%?20Statem
ent%200n%20DEI%20Training.pdf

We stand by that position. NADOHE will continue to review the EO and
monitor for further guidance on its contents. Again, I encourage each of
you to carefully review the EO and its potential impact on your work
within your respective institutions.

https://www.whitehouse.gov/presidential-actions/executive-order-combating-
race-sex-stereotyping/

Sincerely,

Paulette Granberry Russell, 1.D.
President, NADOHE



